

December 21, 2017

Mr. Ty Mase Lake & Peninsula School District PO Box 498 King Salmon, AK 99613

Dear Mr. Mase,



On behalf of Peak Oilfield Services Co, LLC, a subsidiary company of the Bristol Bay Native Corporation, I am pleased to tell you that we have enclosed a charitable contribution in the amount of \$25,000 to support the Lake & Peninsula School District.

This charitable gift is made possible with the support of Peak Oilfield Services Co. through use of the Alaska Education Tax Credit Program. Therefore, the funds must be restricted to support activities authorized under the tax credit program. In this case:

We are pleased to provide a one-time award to Lake & Peninsula School District to support secondary school level vocational education courses, programs and facilities.

We wish you a prosperous New Year!

If you have any questions, please contact Carol Wren, BBNC Vice President of Shareholder Development at cwren@bbnc.net or 907-265-7868 or Aleesha Towns-Bain at BBNC Education Foundation at atowns-bain@bbnc.net or 907-278-3602.

Warm regards

Andria Agli

Vice President, Shareholder & Corporate Relations

Bristol Bay Native Corporation